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SUBJECT: Testing of warning sirens scheduled for July 4 at 1:00 pm
BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Testing of warning sirens scheduled for July 4 at 1:00 pm

[Duluth, MN] - The emergency warning sirens which are activated during severe weather
situations, will be tested at 1:00 p.m. on July 4, 2012. The sirens are typically tested the first

Wednesday of every month.
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